
 
Extract from the 478th Meeting of the Agency, held on 7 March 2006 in 
Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 
 
 
16. Any Other Business 

(i) Request for Oral Hearing 
 Neiphin Trading Ltd   -  Reg No 47-02 
 The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Licensing and Guidance 

concerning a request for an Oral Hearing of objections to the proposed decision on the 
Waste Licence Application of Neiphin Trading Ltd, in respect of their facility at 
Kerdiffstown, Naas, Co Kildare, Register of Licence No 47-02. It was noted that a 
request for an Oral hearing had been submitted by Arthur Cox & Co, Solicitors on 
behalf of a client.  The Inspector dealing with the application had examined the 
objection and the request and considered that an Oral Hearing is not required. 
Following discussion, the Directors approved the recommendation, as detailed in the 
Inspector’s Report dated 3 March 2006, that an Oral Hearing should not be held. 

 
 


